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Electric Wiring Diagram Book. Download PDF. A short summary of this paper. All rights
reserved. This document may not be copied in whole or in part, or trans- ferred to any other
media, without the written permission of Square D. PLEASE NOTE: Electrical equipment should
be serviced only by qualified electrical maintenance personnel, and this document should not
be viewed as sufficient instruction for those who are not otherwise qualified to operate, service
or maintain the equipment discussed. Although reasonable care has been taken to pro- vide
accurate and authoritative information in this document, no responsibility is assumed by
Square D for any consequences arising out of the use of this material. Energized Deenergized A
N. SPST, N. DPST, 2 N. Contacts Contactor N. To indicate static switching control, use the
symbols shown in this table, enclosing them in a diamond as shown. The open terminals
marked by an open circle and arrows represent connections made by the user. Since wiring
connections and terminal markings are shown, this type of diagram is helpful when wiring the
device or tracing wires when troubleshooting. Bold lines denote the power circuit and thin lines
are used to show the control circuit. Black wires are conventionally used in power circuits and
red wire in control circuits for AC magnetic equipment. The elementary diagram is used where
an illustration of the circuit in its simplest form is desired. Devices and components are not
shown in their actual positions. All control circuit components are shown as directly as
possible, between a pair of vertical lines representing the control power supply. Components
are arranged to show the sequence of operation of the devices and how the device operates.
The effect of operating various auxiliary contacts and control devices can be readily seen. This
helps in troubleshooting, particularly with the more complex controllers. The simplest schemes
are shown below. Other variations shown in this section may appear more complicated, but can
always be resolved into these two basic schemes. Note: The control circuits shown in this
section may not include overcurrent protective devices required by applicable electrical codes.
See page 11 for examples of control circuit overcurrent protective devices and their use. Low
voltage release is a 2-wire control scheme using a Low voltage protection is a 3-wire control
scheme using maintained contact pilot device in series with the starter coil. This scheme is
used when a starter is required to function automatically without the attention of an operator. If
a power This scheme is designed to prevent the unexpected starting of failure occurs while the
contacts of the pilot device are closed, motors, which could result in injury to machine
operators or the starter will drop out. When power is restored, the starter damage to the driven
machinery. The starter is energized by will automatically pickup through the closed contacts of
the pressing the Start button. An auxiliary holding circuit contact on pilot device. When power is
restored, the Start button device to the starter. The starter coil is manually energized wired
together. It is also possible to use only one Start-Stop when the switch is turned to the Hand
position and is station and have several Stop buttons at different locations to automatically
energized by the pilot device when the switch is serve as an emergency stop. This can be
implemented by wiring a normally-closed running. When the starter is deenergized, the pilot
light illuminates. When the starter picks up, the auxiliary contact opens, turning off the light.
When the Motor Running pilot light is not lit, there may be doubt The illuminated push button
combines a Start button and pilot as to whether the circuit is open or whether the pilot light bulb
light in one unit. Pressing the pilot light lens operates the Start is burned out. To test the bulb,
push the color cap of the Push- contacts. Space is saved by using a two-unit push button
to-Test pilot light. A control relay and a transformer with a low voltage. The diagram above
shows one way to provide VA rating can be connected so the normally-open relay contact
overcurrent protection for control circuits. In the Run position, the selector-push button
provides small movements of the driven machine. One method of jogging normal 3-wire control.
In the Jog position, the holding circuit is is shown above. The selector switch disconnects the
holding broken and jogging is accomplished by depressing the circuit contact and jogging may
be accomplished by pressing the push button. Start push button. The normally- forward or
reverse direction, whether the motor is at standstill or open starter auxiliary contact and relay
contact then form a rotating. Pressing the Start-Forward or Start-Reverse push button holding
circuit around the Start push button. When the Jog push energizes the corresponding starter
coil, which closes the circuit button is pressed, the starter coil is energized independent of the
to the control relay. The relay picks up and completes the holding relay and no holding circuit
forms, thus jogging can be obtained. As long as the relay is energized, either the forward or
reverse contactor remains energized. Pressing either Jog push button will deenergize the relay,
releasing the closed contactor. Further pressing of the Jog button permits jogging in the
desired direction. A maintained overload on Forward-Reverse-Stop push button station as
shown above. Limit any one of the motors will drop out all three starters. Jumpers 6 to 3 and 7
to 5 must then be removed. This scheme allows the operator to start the high speeds. One extra

normally-open auxiliary contact on each motor from rest at either speed or to change from low
to high speed. Two pilot lights, one for each speed, may The Stop button must be operated
before it is possible to change from be used by connecting pilot lights in parallel with high and
low high to low speed. This arrangement is intended to prevent excessive coils see reversing
starter diagram above. In the above scheme, forward rotation of the the motor until the motor
speed has been reduced to an motor closes the normally-open plugging switch contact and
acceptable value. In the scheme above, with the motor operating energizing control relay CR.
When the Stop push button is operated, in one direction, a contact on the anti-plugging switch
opens the the forward contactor drops out, the reverse contactor is energized control circuit of
the contactor used for the opposite direction. This reverses the motor connections and the
which the other contactor can be energized. The plugging switch then opens and disconnects
the reverse contactor. The control relay also drops out. The control relay makes it impossible
for the motor to be plugged in reverse by rotating the motor rotor closing the plugging switch.
This type of control is not used for running in reverse. Shunting During Starting Period. For a
nonautomatically started motor, the overload protection shall be permitted to be shunted or cut
out of the circuit during the starting period of the motor if the device by which FPO the overload
protection is shunted or cut out cannot be left in the starting position and if fuses or inverse
time circuit breakers rated or set at not over percent of the full-load current of the motor are so
located in the circuit as to be operative during the starting period of the motor. The motor
overload protection shall not be shunted or cut out during the starting period if the motor is
automatically started. The motor overload protection shall be permitted to be shunted or cut out
during the starting period on an automatically started motor where: 1 The motor starting period
exceeds the time delay of available motor overload protective devices, and 2 Listed means are
provided to: a. Sense motor rotation and to automatically prevent the shunting or cut out in the
event that the motor fails to start, and b. Limit the time of overload protection shunting FPO or
cut out to less than the locked rotor time rating of the protected motor, and c. Provide for
shutdown and manual restart if motor running condition is not reached. Figures 1 and 2 show
possible circuits for use in conjunction with 3-wire control schemes. Figure 1 complies with
NEC requirements. Figure 2 exceeds NEC requirements, but the additional safety provided by
the zero speed switch might be desirable. UL or other listed devices must be used in this
arrangement. Used for large VA coils only. Contact convertible. Instantaneous 3 N.
Instantaneous 2 N. On Delay, 1 N. Off Delay, 1 N. Terminals digits â€” odd for line side terminals
and even for load side terminals. Alarm Contact N. Alarm Contact 14 22 32 44 54 Auxiliary
contacts on contactors, relays and push button contacts Overload contact terminals are marked
with two digits. The first use 2-digit terminal designations, as shown in the diagram above. If the
device has a non-isolated second digit indicates the status of the contacts, N. Short-Circuit
Protection Rating of branch circuit protective device must comply with applicable electrical
codes and the following limitations: Type of Device Max. If starter is used on lower voltage,
connect per coil diagram. Voltage between line side conductors must not exceed line-to-line
voltage rating of contactor. Vload must not exceed volts-per-load rating of LOAD contactor. Line
current carried by any contact must not LOAD exceed ampere rating of contactor. Bâ€” B1 [3]
Semiconductor fuses. B1 [3] Semiconductor fuses. To prevent output switching capability,
damage, all switches except therefore leakage current is not emitters must have load applicable.
Thru-beam emitter is connected to switch. To prevent damage, all therefore it requires only a
2-wire switches except emitters must cable connected directly across have load connected to
switch. Thru-beam emitter draws a maximum of 45 mA. Output current Value of Load R max.
Connect minus - terminal to load. Housing must be connected to minus. Housing switch. The
voltage drop across each switch must be grounded for proper operation. OG - dark prog. XEN P,
N. Both devices at max. Both devices at min. Connections shown are for common control. If
motor line voltage is different from voltage rating stamped on alternator coil terminals,
alternator must be connected to motor lines thru control transformers. Control circuit
conductors require overcurrent protection in accordance with applicable electrical codes. JCK
60 is AC only. Polarity markings are for DC units only. Applying power to terminal 7 or
jumpering from terminal 5 to 7 Control Power through an external contact initiates the timer.
Consult factory modification chart. For information on temperature ratings of terminations to
equipment, see NEC Section c. Underlined conductor insulation types indicates ampacity is for
WET locations. See NEC Table Adjustment Factors: Where the number of current-carrying
conductors in a raceway or cable exceeds three, reduce the allowable ampacities as shown in
Table 9. The grounded conductor neutral shall be permitted to be not more than 2 AWG sizes
smaller than the ungrounded conductors, provided the re- quirements of , and are met. For
motors having higher locked-rotor currents, use a larger controller to ensure its locked-rotor
current rating is not exceeded. Square D Company is a leading manufacturer and supplier of
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years. We offer unsurpassed quality, innovative design and a committed staff of trained sales
representatives and service technicians willing to stand behind every product we sell. For
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Boxes Top subscription boxes â€” right to your door. PillPack Pharmacy Simplified. Amazon
Renewed Like-new products you can trust. Amazon Second Chance Pass it on, trade it in, give it
a second life. Ultimate Guide: Wiring, 8th Edition demystifies residential electrical systems with
easy-to-understand language, step-by-step photography, and detailed illustrations. As a
homeowner, you'll learn how your house's electrical system works and how to complete
installations and repairs. This project-based book shows how to select the right cable, wires,
and other equipment, and how to run wiring through walls and between floors. Projects guide
you through installing switches, outlet receptacles, electrical appliances, and lighting systems.
You'll also learn how outdoor lighting, including security and low-voltage systems, can help
improve and illuminate the exterior areas around your home. The eighth edition has been
updated with the latest information on everything from big screen TVs to 3-way switches
required by the National Electrical Code. Ultimate Guide to Wiring explains residential electrical
systems in easy-to-understand terms to help you learn how to work with electric wiring and
repair, replace, and install typical electrical-system elements. Learn how to work like a
professional electrician, and save money with DIY home electrical installations and repairs!
Enter your mobile number or email address below and we'll send you a link to download the
free Kindle App. Then you can start reading Kindle books on your smartphone, tablet, or
computer - no Kindle device required. To get the free app, enter your mobile phone number.
Make electrical repairs and improvements safely and effectively. Instructions to fully explain
each project, such as how to wire electrical boxes, switches, receptacles, and even specific
appliances. Become acquainted with basic wiring methods to enable you to tackle a variety of
electrical projects. You'll learn about basic circuitry, receptacles, switches, plugs, cords,
sockets, and new circuits and service panels. Learn about different lighting types from
incandescent and fluorescent to quartz halogen, and how to install any kind of lighting fixture
from recessed, track lighting, and chandeliers, to under-cabinet and cable lighting. There is
even a section on indoor lighting design. Outdoor power and low-voltage lighting enables you
to light walkways, driveways, pools, patios, and yards to maintain the safety and security of
your home. Learn outdoor wiring methods, how to plan and trench, install outdoor electrical
boxes, receptacles, and switches, sensors and timers, and even install underwater lighting for
your pool. Having the proper tools for the job will leave you only half-prepared for the task. You
must also have the right materials and equipment! Learn to carefully identify everything you will
need in advance to save time, money, and effort. From wires and cables to transformers and

raceways, everything you'll need is clearly described, pictured, and explained. Save money by
making all types of home electrical repairs and improvements with the help of this complete
easy-to-follow guide. Replace faulty electrical switches and receptacles Install interior and
exterior home lighting systems Learn about the materials and tools you need to work like a pro
Upgrade your home's wiring for safety and convenience. Consumers recognize Creative
Homeowner as their leading and trusted source for the best information, inspiration, and
instruction related to the house and home. Creative Homeowner is the preeminent publisher of
books on all aspects of decorating and design; home repair and improvement; house plans;
gardening and landscaping; and grilling. Creative Homeowner's books stand out from other
publications with their complete and easy-to-follow instructions, up-to-date information, and
extensive use of color photography. Read more Read less. Previous page. Print length. Creative
Homeowner. Publication date. January 3, See all details. Next page. Best DIY Books. See her
picks. Kindle Cloud Reader Read instantly in your browser. Frequently bought together. Add all
three to Cart Add all three to List. Ships from and sold by Amazon. Customers who viewed this
item also viewed. Page 1 of 1 Start over Page 1 of 1. Editors of Creative Homeowner. Editors of
Cool Springs Press. Rex Cauldwell. Neal Johnson. Michael Litchfield. More items to explore.
Scot Simpson. Bruce A. Renovation 5th Edition: Completely Revised and Updated. Register a
free business account. From the Publisher. Clear, detailed instructions in plain,
easy-to-understand language. Step-by-step instructions Instructions to fully explain each
project, such as how to wire electrical boxes, switches, receptacles, and even specific
appliances. Wiring Methods. Indoor Lighting. Materials and Equipment. Replace faulty electrical
switches and receptacles Install interior and exterior home lighting systems Learn about the
materials and tools you need to work like a pro Upgrade your home's wiring for safety and
convenience Detailed How-to Wiring Diagrams Add lighting systems, switches, and electrical
receptacles. Learn how to work like a professional electrician. Install safe and long-lasting
outdoor wiring systems. Start reading Ultimate Guide on your Kindle in under a minute. Don't
have a Kindle? Fearless and inspiring. Discover Black voices on Audible. Learn more. Customer
reviews. How are ratings calculated? Instead, our system considers things like how recent a
review is and if the reviewer bought the item on Amazon. It also analyzes reviews to verify
trustworthiness. Customer images. See all customer images. Top reviews Most recent Top
reviews. Top reviews from the United States. There was a problem filtering reviews right now.
Please try again later. Verified Purchase. This book, is pretty amazing at a glance. Colored
pictures and over pages of information compiled within the pages. It has an index and glossary,
as well as tabs very easy to see. So I guess you're wondering why I gave it one star? The book
is called a ultimate wiring guide, is so limited in basic information of wiring that I was surprised
to see them go the national electric code standards. However a lot of information of what you
would need for some very basic wiring of your home is not included. Furthermore information
on types of plugs switches etc. Rather than put all the common information together so person
that is looking for specific type of item to be adjusted. The problem with people when they write
books, is they look at it from the authors point of view. And I can see some of the logic in this
book the way it was written. It is written from from the point of view of someone that has
knowledge. And not the reader who will be looking for information. Looking at glossary, and the
index the information is sure and unclear. This will be the first book, having been a member at
Amazon for over 10 years, I usually will never return a book as being to active. Unless it arrived
torn or something on the lines but this is nothing like the description is not a complete guide at
all. In fact they go into other areas of the book, such as home security and other electronics
rather than being thorough and basic electrical information. The book is kind of odd in the way
it's presented. They want to revise you some of the very most basic information a user will need
to get started, understanding how electricity works. The may have incomplete schematics that
make it impossible to understand the process unless you are in electrician. It's like the book
was written by a master electrician for other master electricians. But they include information
for very basic wiring and understanding of electrical mechanics. I'm not trying to be hard on
this book on purpose. But it needs to be rewritten to be sure it includes all the basic wiring
information. A lot of this stuff has been around information wise for over years but is absent
from this book. I can appreciate the amount of work that went into this book, and it's obvious
there's some passion behind supplying such a detailed piece of information. But it seems like at
the end the book was not supplying the information a basic person would need and that's
disappointing being how nice the book looks at how much work obviously went into it. Good
overview over DIY electrics - comprehensive information, easy to read, lots of really good
pictures and wiring diagrams. Includes lots of information on coax and cat5 as well, as well as
good overview of materials and tools needed. My concern is that it focuses more on "this is
how you do it" instead of "don't ever do this". For instance, in one guide about messing around

inside the distribution panel, the "turn off the main breaker" instruction is just written as a part
of step 2, with no special emphasis - it really ought to be in bold, red text with skulls next to it.
And I just noticed another code requirements isn't mentioned at all metal boxes need to be
grounded which makes me question how complete the book really is. This book is average at
best, and backwards, understanding electricity and all the materials should be in the beginning
chapters, not the last chapters. Book might be up to date with the text, but the pictures are
severely outdated. They have drawings of VCRs and products which looks like they are from the
90s. No mention of any troubleshooting on anything electrical in the book. Not ultimate at all.
This is my wiring Bible. I did my entire house from scratch. And passed my inspection on the
first attempt. Let me start by saying I love books. I would rather pick up a book to research a
project than search the internet. However, that being said, the world moves at an icredible pace
and a prime example is seen with some of the sections in this book. For me the section devoted
to home alarm wiring is delinquent, there is no mention of wireless systems etc. With the home
automation moving so rapidly it must be hard for book publishers to keep up. Simple projects
such as wiring a light switch can be complicated with automation and wifi built into them. I
returned the book as I realized most of the projects in the book would require further research
because of the extra features that I would be using. This book uses a lot of pictures with very
limited and unclear instruction. If not, you are left with very little understanding of
troubleshooting the problem. Looking at the 3 way switch explanation is a great way to identify
a bad book. The pictures really dont explain much, and the diagrams are a mess. I cant believe
this book is the highest rated.. Electricity is not difficult, but many of the concepts people buy
books to fix need more than a couple pictures. It was easily written for those starting in the
electrical trade. There were lot of easy to follow illustrations. Sometimes, it could be too simple
for experience folks. Nevertheless, I wished there are more references to NEC code as the book
progressed. I hope there would be more by putting them next to the pictures for beginners like
me. Overall, I recommend it to those starting on the electrical trade. It is definitely not for those
experience in the trade. Very informative, nice pictures and descriptions. I only wish they would
have put more information about modern LED lighting not a deal breaker by any means though.
See all reviews. Top reviews from other countries. This product is unsuitable for the UK market
as it relates to American electrical system and national codes and should not be sold this side
of the pond. Totally useless - how it is stored in UK warehouse for distribution is bewildering.
One person found this helpful. It's for the USA. Absolute waste of money in the UK. Why is it for
sale on Amazon. Great book. Slightly outdated, but fundamentals all there. I found the ordering
of the chapters odd. If you are new to electrical work, I would suggest reading through the last
couple of chapters first. Lots of great pics for reference. What other items do customers buy
after viewing this item? Pages with related products. See and discover ot
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